March 24, 2020

Re: Town of Andover, CT - Building Dept.

Application- #20-01 Rear Lot/ Common Driveway Permit:

Vincent and Patricia Grimaldi
353 Lake Road
Andover, CT 06232

To whom it may concern,

We wanted to express our sincere and complete approval of the
Grimaldi construction project, and would agree with any variances or
special permits that may be needed. We are direct neighbors to this
property and are very much looking forward to the progress ahead, and
hope this project will not be delayed any further.

Thank you.
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